
Dear DLM Member,

I would like to remind you the deadline of the registration for the next Annual General Meeting is coming soon.

The registration deadline been extended to 27th May, 2016. Please register at DLM Hague registration site

If you already registered please disregard this message.

The meeting program is available at DLM Forum website. 

Kind regards,



Beatrix Horvath
assistant
'DLM Forum Foundation

Tel: +36302776741
Email: secretariat@dimforum.eu
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